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MESSAGE TO PARENTS AND CARERS FROM THE HEAD  
 
 

It was great to see how many children took part in the Big Pedal event this morning. There were a very 

large number of hands that went up when I asked the children in assembly this morning who had cycled 

or scooted to school – and such perfect weather for it as well; it is almost as though it was planned! 

 

I would like to draw your attention to the fact that we have had a policy change regarding issuing 

children with medicine. This new policy is a statutory one and is called ‘Supporting Children with Medical 

Needs’ and can be found on our Policies page on our website, or you can obtain a copy from the office 

should you need it. Wherever there are policy changes I will bring these to your attention so that you are 

aware of any changes. 

 

I am also pleased to see how much better the class attendance is looking this week – thank you for your 

support in ensuring the children are in school every day. 

 

Have a good Bank Holiday weekend – enjoy the sunshine!  

 

 
 

House Point Winners 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Kingfishers 

A BIG thank you to the MTLS community for supporting and buying 

books from our book fair in November. As a result, we have managed 

to purchase all of these lovely books for our school using a Scholastics 

reward system. This means they were absolutely free from Scholastics. 

So once again, a BIG thank you!  
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Beech Class 
 
 
 
 

 
 

HEADTEACHER’S 
AWARDS 

 
 

 

Chestnut Class 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ash Class 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Willow Class 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sycamore Class 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Oak Class 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Elm Class 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cedar Class 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance Award         

 
 

The best attendance award is presented to: 

Little Saplings 100 % 

 

Lime    95 % 

Chestnut  95.3% Beech    99% 

Ash    96.9% Willow  98.3 % 

Sycamore  100 %  Oak   98.9 % 

Cedar     100%  Elm    95% 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Summer 1 

Friday 25th May FoMT School Disco 

Half Term 28th May – Friday 1st June 

Summer 2 

Monday 4th June INSET day 

Tuesday 5th June Children return to school 

Friday 29th June Non-uniform day for Summer Fair donations 

Thursday 5th July Sports Day  

Thursday 12th July Reports out 

Friday 13th July Open Afternoon 2.30pm 

Saturday 14th July Summer Fair 

Wednesday 18th July Year 4 Leaver’s Production 

Friday 20th July Term ends 

 

 

 

Lottie 
 

Dolceanna 

 
 

Richie 

 
 

Amelie 

 

 

Jack 

 

 

Grace 
 

Monty 

 
 

Athena 
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